
 
 

June 07, 2022 

 
Josh White  
Principal Planner 
118 W. Central Ave.  
Arkansas City, Ks 67005 
 

Subject:                 Floodplain Management Ordinance for Arkansas City, Kansas  

Dear Mr. White,  
 
The floodplain management regulations submitted for Arkansas City, Kansas were received for 
review on June 06, 2022. The Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department 
of Agriculture, acting under terms of K.S.A. 12-766, and the administrative regulations adopted 
pursuant thereto (K.A.R. 5-44-1 through 7) approved your regulations on June 08, 2022. An 
approved draft copy of the regulations is returned for action by the governing body.  
 
When the governing body has officially adopted the regulations, please send a signed copy of the 
adopted document to me. I will send the documentation to FEMA for you. Please call me at 
(785)-296-0854 if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Cheyenne Sun Eagle  
NFIP Specialist  
 
Enclosures: 
Approved Draft Document  


